2021 Mesquite ISD Soccer Playoff Information

     Thanks for allowing Mesquite ISD to host your Soccer Playoff game this year. Please see the following guidelines and procedures for our facility use:
1.) Tickets - All tickets will be done online through Ticket Spicket. We will not be selling tickets at the gate. The easiest way to find the tickets for your game is to go to Mesquiteisd.org, click on the Athletics tab and you will see a box that reads “Purchase Tickets”. Click on that box, find your game, and you will be instructed on the process at that point. Please note that we will not open ticket sales until 7:00 a.m. the day of the game due to many cancellations and postponements we have all endured this year. 
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2.) No Bag Policy – MISD does have a No Bag Policy that we will strictly enforce. Please tell your fans that it is expected that all fans will follow our policy. I have included an attachment that describes exactly what we will allow in our facilities.

3.) Students – MISD asks that all students entering the game show a Student ID which can be done by having a physical Student ID card or showing it digitally through Skyward or whatever platform your school district uses.

4.) Masks -  Mesquite ISD continues to follow the original UIL Mask Policy. We encourage everyone to wear a mask to enter our facility.


5.) Parking – All parking will be on the Home Side of the stadiums. Handicap parking is available at all our facilities.

6.) Outside Food & Drinks – No outside Food or Drink are allowed while entering the facility. 


